Press release [model]

Churches and Christian organizations participating in the Food for Life Campaign of the Ecumenical Advocacy Alliance (EAA) have called on [insert name of Government] to demonstrate their commitment to the rights of their citizens by endorsing a new UN mechanism for accountability on economic, social and cultural rights (including the rights to food, health and education).
Representatives of [insert number] Christian organizations and churches in Africa have signed an open letter to their governments, calling on them to become party to the Optional Protocol to the International Covenant on Economic, Social and Cultural Rights by 10 December 2010, the second anniversary of the Protocol’s adoption by the UN General Assembly. 
Insert short quote by spokesperson on why it is important that your government sign the treaty – how will it make a difference to the people?

OR

Use this quote:  “This agreement will help advance social and economic rights like the right to food that people on our continent have consistently demanded from the government.” 

The Protocol will allow people to seek the assistance of United Nations if their rights under the Covenant are violated. As of November 2010, the Protocol has been ratified by three countries while 35 countries have signed the Protocol indicating their intention to ratify it. The Protocol comes into force when ratified by 10 UN member states.  
African countries which have signed the new Protocol include Togo, Democratic Republic of Congo, Ghana, Madagascar, Mali and Senegal. No African country has yet ratified the treaty. 

Insert quote on why such a treaty is vital in efforts to reduce poverty and/or hunger; what message would it show to other countries outside of the region about African countries taking leadership in protecting its citizens.   

OR

Use this quote, “We believe that human rights must be central to efforts to achieve the Millennium Development Goals to reduce poverty. By ratifying the protocol, the government would show that it is willing to empower people living in poverty so that they can hold governments accountable for their rights. It would send a signal to other countries in Africa that we can no longer be complacent about marginalization and neglect of those living in poverty.”

Ecuador, Mongolia and Spain have already ratified the Protocol. Other States that have signed the Protocol include: Argentina, Armenia, Azerbaijan, Belgium, Bolivia, Bosnia-Herzegovina, Chile, Congo, Democratic Republic of Congo, El Salvador, Finland, Gabon, Ghana, Guatemala, Guinea-Bissau, Italy, Luxembourg, Kazakhstan, Madagascar, Mali, Montenegro, Netherlands, Paraguay, Portugal, Senegal, Slovakia, Slovenia, Solomon Islands, Spain, Timor-Leste, Togo, Ukraine and Uruguay. 

The full text of the open letter is [attached [or] available at URL]
For more information please contact: (insert name and contact details of your communication person or spokesperson of the organisation).

